
Wednesday, November 
21st   
 
Future Problem Solvers will be meeting in room 702 next Tuesday, November 27th, at 
8:00 a.m.  If you cannot make it, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday 
morning November 28th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
  
Reminder:  Clark Fundraising forms and money are due TODAY.  The top seller will 
receive a $150 Target gift card, second place receives a $75 gift card, and third place 
receives a $50 gift card.  For every 10 items sold, you receive an entry for a drawing for 
a FitBit Charge 2.  To be eligible for the prizes, the orders must be returned by the 
deadline. 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00. 
 
There is no school tomorrow or Friday!  May you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving 

holiday and enjoy time with family and friends.  
 


